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17 March 2016 
 
 
Kevin Hurley 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey 
 
 
 
 
Dear Kevin 
 
Thank you for your letter of 8 March 2016. 
 
I provided you with a response to your enquiry regarding under-investment in 
specialist detectives in Surrey Police in my letter to you of 2 March 2016. I have 
nothing further to add.  
 
During my visit to the force on the 29 February I was encouraged to hear from 
both you and T/Chief Constable Nick Ephgrave about the progress the force has 
been making since the PEEL and child protection inspections last year.  
 
I look forward to seeing how this translates into an improved service for victims 
when we undertake our vulnerability re-visit on 12 and 13 April.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Zoë Billingham 

HM Inspector of Constabulary 

mailto:zoe.billingham@hmic.gsi.gov.uk

